
dewey the small town library cat

Dewey the Small Town Library Cat is an incredible story of companionship,
community, and the unexpected ways animals can touch our lives. Dewey
Readmore Books, a tabby cat, became an integral part of the Spencer Public
Library in Spencer, Iowa, and his legacy continues to resonate with people
around the world. This article explores Dewey's life, the impact he had on
the library and its patrons, and the broader implications of his story.

The Early Days of Dewey’s Life

Dewey's story begins in January 1988 when he was found as a cold, abandoned
kitten. The library's director, Vicki Myron, discovered him in the book drop,
a place where books were returned. This serendipitous finding marked the
beginning of a unique relationship between Dewey and the community.

A Warm Welcome at the Library

Upon his discovery, Myron decided to take Dewey in, despite the challenges of
having a cat in a public library. The decision turned out to be a
transformative one for both the library and Dewey. Myron and her colleagues
quickly warmed up to the little cat, and he soon became a beloved figure
among the library staff and visitors.

The library embraced Dewey, allowing him to roam freely among the
bookshelves. He would curl up in warm spots, greet patrons, and even "help"
with book returns. Dewey’s presence brought comfort and joy to the library's
visitors, many of whom were drawn to the library specifically to see him.

Dewey’s Role in the Community

As Dewey settled into his new life, he began to play a vital role in the
Spencer community. His presence had several positive effects, which can be
categorized into emotional, social, and educational impacts.

Emotional Support

1. Comfort and Companionship: For many patrons, Dewey represented a source of
comfort. People experiencing loneliness or hardship found solace in petting
him or simply watching him play.

2. Therapeutic Presence: Numerous studies have shown that animals can have a
therapeutic effect on humans. Dewey’s calming presence helped alleviate
stress and anxiety for many library visitors.



Social Connector

1. Bridging Generations: Dewey served as a bridge between different age
groups. Children would come to the library to see Dewey, leading to
interactions with adults and fostering a sense of community.

2. Community Events: The library began to host events centered around Dewey,
such as “Dewey Days,” which drew in larger crowds and encouraged community
involvement.

Educational Impact

1. Promoting Literacy: Dewey became a mascot for various literacy programs.
His presence encouraged children to read, as they were often more willing to
read aloud to a cat than to an adult.

2. Inspiring Stories: Dewey's story itself became a popular subject for books
and discussions, highlighting the importance of kindness and compassion
toward animals.

The Legacy of Dewey the Library Cat

Dewey's time at the Spencer Public Library lasted for 19 years, during which
he became a local legend. His popularity transcended city limits, bringing
attention to the library and its programs.

Media and Publications

In 2008, Vicki Myron co-authored a book titled "Dewey: The Small-Town Library
Cat Who Touched the World." The book chronicles Dewey's life and the impact
he had on the library and its patrons. It quickly became a bestseller and was
translated into multiple languages, further spreading Dewey's message of love
and resilience.

The book’s success led to numerous media appearances, including features on
television shows and in newspapers. Dewey's story resonated with many,
touching hearts around the globe and inspiring similar initiatives in
libraries worldwide.

In Honor of Dewey

Following Dewey's passing in 2006, the Spencer Public Library honored him in
several ways:

1. Memorial Fund: A memorial fund was established in Dewey's name,
contributing to library programs aimed at promoting literacy and animal
welfare.

2. Dewey's Legacy: The library continues to host events and programs that
celebrate the spirit of Dewey, including pet adoption events and reading



programs for children.

3. Statues and Memorabilia: A commemorative statue of Dewey was erected
outside the Spencer Public Library, serving as a reminder of the bond between
animals and humans and the joy they can bring into our lives.

The Importance of Library Cats Today

Dewey's story is not just about a cat; it reflects the broader role that
animals can play in public spaces, especially libraries. More libraries are
adopting similar approaches by welcoming pets or initiating programs that
incorporate animals into their services.

Benefits of Library Cats

1. Creating a Welcoming Environment: The presence of a library cat can create
a warm and inviting atmosphere, encouraging people to spend more time in the
library.

2. Enhancing Community Engagement: Library cats can be a focal point for
community events, drawing in people who may not otherwise visit the library.

3. Promoting Animal Welfare: Many libraries partner with local shelters to
promote pet adoption, raising awareness about the importance of caring for
animals in need.

Challenges and Considerations

While having a library cat can bring numerous benefits, there are challenges
that need to be addressed:

1. Allergies and Health Concerns: Libraries must consider patrons who may
have allergies or aversions to animals. Policies should be in place to
accommodate such needs.

2. Behavioral Issues: Not all cats are suited for public environments.
Libraries must ensure that the animals they bring into their spaces are well-
socialized and comfortable around people.

3. Responsibility: Having a library cat requires additional responsibilities,
including regular veterinary care and attention to the animal's well-being.

Conclusion

Dewey the Small Town Library Cat is more than just a charming story; it is a
reminder of the profound connections that can form between humans and
animals. Dewey’s legacy lives on through the joy he brought to countless
individuals and the positive changes he inspired within the Spencer Public
Library and beyond.



As libraries continue to evolve, Dewey's story encourages us to consider the
potential benefits of welcoming animals into public spaces. Whether through
official programs or informal visits, the spirit of Dewey will always serve
as a guiding light for the importance of community, compassion, and the
simple joys that come from connecting with our furry friends.

Frequently Asked Questions

Who is Dewey the Small Town Library Cat?

Dewey was a stray cat found in the book drop of the Spencer Public Library in
Iowa, and he became the library's beloved mascot and a symbol of community.

What impact did Dewey have on the Spencer Public
Library?

Dewey brought joy and comfort to library visitors, encouraged more people to
visit the library, and became a therapy figure for many, especially children.

Is there a book about Dewey the Library Cat?

Yes, the book 'Dewey: The Small-Town Library Cat Who Touched the World' by
Vicki Myron chronicles Dewey's life and the profound impact he had on the
community.

What lessons can we learn from Dewey's story?

Dewey's story teaches the importance of compassion, community connection, and
how animals can have a significant positive impact on human lives.

How did Dewey become a viral sensation?

Dewey's charm and the touching story of his life at the library captured the
hearts of readers worldwide, leading to media coverage and a dedicated
fanbase.

What happened to Dewey after he became popular?

After gaining fame, Dewey continued to live in the library, receiving love
and attention from patrons until he passed away in 2006, leaving behind a
legacy.

Is there a memorial for Dewey?

Yes, there is a memorial for Dewey at the Spencer Public Library,
commemorating his life and the joy he brought to the community.
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